
GRAND JUNCTION PLANNING COMMISSION 
Wednesday, August 14, 1957 

SPECIAL MEETING 

The f i r s t b r e a k f a s t meeting of the Planning Commission was held 
Wednesday morning, August 14, 1957 at 7:00 A. M. at the Uranium 
Club w i t h the f o l l o w i n g members present: Chairman A l C o r n e l i s o n , 
Claud Smith, Robert VanDeusen, L a i r d Smith, and S e c r e t a r y 
R. E. Cheever. 
This meeting was f o l l o w e d at 8:00 A. M. by a meeting i n the 
o f f i c e s of Regional Planning D i r e c t o r Gene A l l e n i n the Court 
House. In a d d i t i o n to those present at the b r e a k f a s t meeting, 
Mrs. Cleo Diemer and Richard Z o l l n e r were present at the 8:00 
o T c l o c k meeting. 
Absent were Mrs. E s t e l l e Brumbaugh and Howard McMullin. 
Mr, A l l e n explained to the Commission what has been accomplished 
i n the past and what developments have taken place i n regard to 
s u b d i v i s i o n s , and brought them up to date on plans i n v o l v i n g 
s u b d i v i s i o n s . He then explained the zoning planning d i s t r i c t 
and the land use map and p l a n s . 
A f t e r d i s c u s s i o n and recommendation that the Regional Planning 
Commission be supported w i t h a l a r g e r budget next year by the 
C i t y , motion was made by L a i r d Smith that the C i t y i n c l u d e 
$10,000.00 i n the budget f o r next year*s o p e r a t i o n s ; motion was 
seconded by Claud Smith, and c a r r i e d . 

An Annexation Committee was appointed. Placed on t h i s Committee 
were: L a i r d K. Smith, Robert VanDeusen, and Mrs. E s t e l l e 
Brumbaugh. The f i r s t problem c o n f r o n t i n g t h i s committee w i l l 
be the F r u i t v a l e annexation. 
The meeting was then adjourned f o r two weeks, to meet again at 
7:00 A. M. on Wednesday, August 28, 1957, f o r a b r e a k f a s t at 
the Uranium Club, followed by a meeting at 8:00 o'clock i n the 
Regional Planning D i r e c t o r ' s o f f i c e at which time Mr. A l l e n 
w i l l continue h i s e x p l a n a t i o n of the accomplishments and aims 
of the Commission. 

R. E. Cheever, Secretary 


